@STATEWIDE

The General Manager
Re: DA (455/2014)

Further to our recent discussions with council planning officers in

relation to this application;
| am now writing to formally withdraw this application.
It would also be appreciated if unused fees associated with this

application be refunded.

You're sincerely,

Andrew Hanna
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